
Guilford Garden Club Scholarships 

The Guilford Garden Club is pleased to announce that the club awarded a $2000 scholarship to each of two 

graduating seniors who have shown community involvement, interest in environmental areas/issues, and 

will pursue environmental studies in college.  The two GHS graduating seniors were each awarded a $2,000 

scholarship at the Guilford High School Scholarship Awards Night on June 4th. 

Both seniors plan to study environmental science. Both were active in sports and leadership roles 

throughout their high school years as well as volunteering. 

The Guilford Garden Club congratulates these outstanding graduates and wishes them continued success in 

their college careers. 
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